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  Grand Knights Message: 

 
     This Friday and Saturday I need 
Everyones help and support for  
Our Councils fund raising event at 
The Hilton Car Show, which is located 
on the school grounds of the Hilton 
Village Elementary school.    Our 
Set up, tent, fryers, and grills etc. will 
be done on Friday 10/2/15 at 4 pm. 
   Sales this year will include hamburgers, 
hot dogs and our signature health foods 
fried dough, french fries and coffee.    
Actual sales take place on Saturday 10/3 at 
9 am.   
    Our sales location is the same as last 
Year.  The north east corner of the 
Village elementary school alongside of the 
Baseball fields 1st base line fence.   Give my 
Cell a call if you have trouble locating us.  
738-1086. 
    At the time of writing this newsletter, 
As usual, the weather is chancy at best. 
The Weather channel indicated a 50 50 
Chance of rain on Saturday.  Our 
Fried dough has a long lead time to order 
So we are committed, no matter the 
weather.   So plan on coming to help, 
Dress warm, we’ll have a good time.   
     I always tell people “you can do 
Anything” for a day.  We are resilient 
 
     
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 

            NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
      OCTOBER 15,2015 
  7 PM  Saint Marks Library room. 
 

Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

    Derek Murphy, also Felicia Fleszar, John 
Sneddon, Rose Marie Coccia, Serge 
Shishik, Jim Philipone, Mike Zalone, and 
Michael Nicolosi, also Ron Jafferian of the 
Kearney Color Corps & Deacon Tom Beck. 
Also Peter Sardano. 
 

.Mark Your Calendar 
 
10/2/15 Hilton Car show set up. Fried Dough 
Sales  4 pm.   Please Help!!! 
10/3 Hilton Car show Council fund raiser 
9 am.   Please Help with this event!!! 
10/13 8:15 Breakfast.  Long Pond family 
restaurant 
10/15 Short  Council Meeting at 7 pm. St. 
Marks. Installation of officers to follow in the 
Church. Council officer and wives dinner at the 
Lamp-Lighter restaurant. 
10/24 4 pm mass at St. Lawrence church with 
bishop Matano.   Wear your council shirts. So 
our presence will be known by all. 
10/27 8:15 Breakfast Long Pond restaurant. 
 
 
 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail 
kenkruger524@gmail.com 
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 Our Website: 
 
Our Council has a 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
OCTOBER,  2015    
Birthdays: 
10/10 JERRY FIGLIOLE 
10/12 MIKE FERUGIA 
10/28 JIM GELORMINI 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
C & B Program: 
 
$10.OO/BOOK , 12 CHANCES  
TO WIN.   MIKE BRACCI IS 
HEADING THIS PROGRAM UP 
FOR THE COUNCIL, PLEASE 
CONTACT MIKE OR ME TO 
RECEIVE TICKETS TO SELL. 
HELP SUPPORT NYS 
KNIGHTS 
OF COLUMBUS CHARITABLE 
GIVING. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
Quote of the month: 
 
    “ Autumn is a second spring when 
every leaf is a flower” 
 
          Albert Camus 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
10/4/15 Respect Life Sunday at 
Sacred Heart Cathedral.2:30 pm 
mass with Bishop Matano. 
 
10/15/15  Installation of Council 
Officers and Officer dinner to 
follow our October meeting. 

 
 Dick Mazzatti has secured the 
Date of 11/15 (Sunday) 8 am mass 
At Saint Lawrence for a 
remembrance mass for deceased 
Council 11374 members.   Please 
Wear your Council shirt and 
support, with your presence, our 
Deceased brothers at this mass. 
 

 
 


